
Subject: Urge Support for SB 2305 - A Bill to Provide Vital Support to Families of Citizens with 
Special Needs 
 
Dear Senator Lee and Members of the Senate Human Services Committee, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my strong support for SB 2305, a bill 
that will provide much-needed monetary support to families of citizens with special needs. As 
you may know, these families face unique and often overwhelming challenges, both financially 
and emotionally. 
 
This bill represents a vital step toward easing the burden on these families and ensuring they 
have the resources they need to provide the best care and opportunities for their loved ones. By 
voting YES on SB 2305, you will help create a more equitable and supportive environment for 
all families in our community. 
 
I urge you to stand with families of special needs citizens and prioritize their well-being by voting 
in favor of this important legislation. Your support would make a significant, positive impact. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your support on this critical issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lucas Burner 
803 3rd st sw,  
Minot, ND 58701 
701-214-0133 
Luke.burner@outlook.com  
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